
 

 
 

St. Oswald’s Catholic 

 Primary School 
 

 

 

 

4th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Next Friday, 14th June, the staff and children will be having their own 60th Anniversary 

Celebration during school time.  As part of our celebrations the children are invited to come 

into school dressed in 60s style clothing or colours associated with this era.  We appreciate 

that the cost of living crisis is hitting us all, so please do not go to too much expense. The 

children will take part in some 60s themed activities in class throughout the day. 

The children will then have a picnic lunch on the school field while we listen to some 60s 

music! Please note that if your child does not normally have a school dinner but would like 

to on this day please inform the school office – otherwise their packed lunch can be eaten 

outside.   

Following this you are all invited to our 60th themed Summer Fayre after school. The Fayre 

will start at 3.20pm. Please pick your children up as normal at 3.15pm, and then accompany 

them into the Summer Fayre. All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult 

during the Fayre. 

In addition to this, we would like to invite parents into school earlier in the week to have a 

cup of tea, share memories of your own time at St Oswald’s and watch each year group 

perform a ‘60s’ song (Please see schedule below) 

Monday 10th June: Year 1 and 2 parents and carers (2.30pm) 

Tuesday 11th June: Nursery and Reception parents and carers (2.30pm) 

Wednesday 12th June: Year3 and Year 4 parents and carers (2.30pm) 

Thursday 13th June: Year 5 and Year 6 parents and carers (2.30pm) 

We are looking forward to seeing you all next week! 

Kind regards, 

Mr D. Woodhouse 

Nash Avenue, Whiteleas, South Shields Tyne and Wear, NE34 8NS 
Phone: 0191 5367922       Fax: -0191 5367922 

School Website: www.st-oswaldsrcsch.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mr D Woodhouse 

We are an Operation Encompass School 
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